MAC-AAPC CHAPTER MEETING MINUTES
May 10, 2012    9:00 – 11:30 AM
The Lussier Family Heritage Center

	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION

	Educational Program
	Medicare Update
Ms. Sue Brewer
WPS Medicare 
Provider Outreach and Education
Ms. Brewer provided a thorough “tour” of the WPS Medicare website.  She highlighted various areas of the website including:
· Policies – both Local Coverage Determinations (LCDs) and National Coverage Determinations (NCD)

· Fee Schedules

· Training Opportunities – Live and On Demand

· Claims – including info about submission, processing, status, and denials/rejections

· Publications – weekly e-news and quarterly Communique

· National Correct Coding Initiative

· CMS Secure Network Asscess Portal (C-Snap)

· Comprehensive Error Rate Testing (CERT)
· Other Info – fee calculators, modifier tip sheets, links to CMS website, compliance, RAC, MSP, etc.

Ms. Brewer emphasized that there is a wealth of helpful information on the WPS Medicare website.



	Business Meeting
	Conducted by Amy McWilliams, President

Rhonda Voelz, Secretary, shared information about the current MAC-AAPC committees.  She showed the responsibilities of each committee and the current membership as stated on the MAC-AAPC website.   The Education Committee, CPC Exam Review Committee, and the Finance Committee have members and are functioning well.   Attendees were asked to consider volunteering for the Finance Committee and/or the Scholarship Committee.
Claudia Yoakum-Watson demonstrated how to update one’s profile on the MAC-AAPC website.  She also demonstrated how to register online for the MAC-AAPC chapter meetings and stressed the importance of advanced registration.  Advanced registration provides the officers with an expected number of attendees for an event and thereby ensures adequate seating, handouts, food, and CEU certificates.  It also reduces the work load for the treasurer as she needs to register all the walk-ins after the meeting.

The next chapter meeting will be held on June 14, 2012 at 9:00 AM.  Dr. Paul Huepenbecker, Medical Director of Surgical Services at St. Mary’s/Dean Ventures, will provide a presentation on comprehensive weight loss management.  This program will include information on laparoscopic adjustable gastric banding and minimally invasive gastric bypass surgery. 
The answer to May’s Coding Challenge Question was reviewed.  A drawing for door prizes concluded the meeting.


	Miscellaneous Info
	2.0 continuing education units were awarded by AAPC
104 people attended this meeting


Respectfully submitted,


Rhonda Voelz
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